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Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments
1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028

Telephone: 213/463-1629

July 21, 1987

Ruth Kohler-Di rector
John M ichae l Koh le r A r t Cen te r
608 New York Ave.

Sheboygan, Wl 53081

Dear Ruth,

I hope this letter finds you well!

We are preparing our next newsletter and we are trying to get some
information on the Sparta restoration. We've written three letters to
"Spin City" but got no response.

Could you please send us some information on the Sparta restoration?

Has it been turned over to the town? Is there any further information on
the Wegners or the site? Pictures? Was it strictly a Kohler Foundation
effort or did it involve the Wisonsin Arts Council...etc.? Are there any new
sites being considered for restoration or in the planning stage?

If you have something already written,a press release we would appreciate
seeing it. If you can identify somebody'at the center who can answer
these questions we will not have to bother you any further.

-Lousie Jackson is off to Alaska for a dig, and SPACES Is plugging along
dealing with a lot of crises. The State Historical Society of Wisconsin is
considering reviving the nomination of 6 sites to the Register. Hurray!

Take care of yourself!

Sincerely,

A Non Profit Tax Exempt Educational Corporation SeymOUr ROSCn
D i r e c t o r


